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Lenzi, Chelsea

Subject: FW: Phillips 66

From: Amrita Salm <amritaincarp@gmail.com> 
Date: August 30, 2015 at 10:57:26 AM PDT 
To: <sbcob@co.santa-barbara.ca.us> 
Cc: Salud Carbajal <supervisorcarbajal@sbcbos1.org>, <jwolf@sbcbos2.org> 
Subject: Phillips 66 

Kindly forward this email to all the members of the BOS. I don't have the other addresses. Thank 
you. 
A. Salm 
797 Arbol Verde Street 
Carpinteria, CA 93013 
mailing address: POB 684, Carp, Ca 93014 
 
TO: Board of Supervisors, County of Santa Barbara 
FROM: Amrita M. Salm, Ph.D. 
RE: Phillips 77 
 
I strongly oppose the Phillips 66 Rail Spur Project. It will put over 125,000 SB County residents 
in the blast zone and many others in other counties as well. It will have many other impacts as 
well on tourists, businesses and most importantly on our environment.  
Unfortunately I am unable to attend Tuesday's meeting but felt the least I could do was make my 
opinion of this project known to all the Supervisors.  
 
Thank you for your thorough consideration of the risks of this project to our residents and 
communities.  
 

 


